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Dear Parent and Carers

For the last 8 years, Treloweth has
been a huge part of my life. The
school has grown considerably and is
always oversubscribed with families
wanting to join us – this is a
compliment and testimony to the
brilliant team of people who choose
to work here and give their heart and
soul every day. I am proud to have
been part of that journey.

It is with very mixed feelings that I
write to you. I will be leaving at the
end of July to be Executive
Headteacher within our Trust for 5
schools in the Helston area. I am
excited to be taking on a new
challenge and sad to be saying
farewell to such a great team and
fabulous children that have brought
me joy every day. 
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 12th May 2023

PTA Disco:
Tuesday 23rd
May

EYFS/KS1 -
straight after
school until 4pm 

KS2 4pm - 5pm 
 
Half term: 29th
May - 2nd June
2023

Summer Fete:
Friday 30th
June 
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The school is in a strong place, and I leave knowing that the
future is bright. Headteacher Mrs Sarah French will replace me,
ably supported by Mrs Rogers and Mr Scott as well as all of the
well-established and highly capable staff – they are incredible.



One of the hardest parts is telling the children and by the time
you read this, they will know. I still have a few months left and

work is never done (!) therefore ‘better never stops’ and we will all
be pressing on to make sure the children are ready for the next
phase in their learning, and we have an enjoyable lead up to the

end of term.



This week, Year 6 have taken their end of primary school
assessments. They have had a spelling, punctuation and

grammar test, a reading test and 3 maths papers. I couldn’t be
more proud of them! They have had a fantastic attitude and truly

worked to the very best of their ability. The reading paper was
hard and some of the maths questions towards the end were
very tricky but nevertheless, they carried on concentrating the

whole time and kept their spirits high. Very well done to all in Year
6! 



Have a great weekend and best wishes,
 Mrs May
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Maths Whizz champions of
the week
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Rainbows and Sunbeams

In Reception, we have been
developing our confidence and

skills in Ready, Set, Ride
sessions. We have made so

much progress since September.
Watch us ride!

W e  h a v e  n o  c r o s s i n g  p a t r o l  o n
M o n d a y  8 t h  M a y  u n t i l  T u e s d a y

2 3 r d  M a y .

P o l i t e  r e m i n d e r :  T h e r e  i s  n o
a f t e r  s c h o o l  c l u b  o n  t h e  f i n a l

d a y  o f  t e r m .



We have been extremely lucky to have some
special visitors to our class these last two

weeks as part of our science learning. Ruby’s
bearded dragon, Tango, came in while we were

learning about reptiles and Emily’s chicks
visited while we were learning about birds. 

 Thank you both very much! We loved it.

Year 2

In Year 2 this week we
have been using a

compass to identify north,
south, east and west.

Year 3
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Year 1

In Year 3 this week we have
written our own version of

the story ‘The Last Garden’.
The children impressed us

with their noun of noun
phrases, use of adverbials
and inverted commas to

puncture dialogue.



In Year 5, we have been investigating
water resistance and explaining how

streamlined shapes reduce water
resistance. The children created some
excellent shapes to observe how they

travelled through water.

In Year 4, we had an amazing time
visiting the Royal Cornwall

Museum in Truro and taking part
in their Ancient Egyptian

workshop. We also had an
opportunity to explore everything

else the museum had to offer.

Year 4

Year 6
Year 6 have done an amazing
job sitting their SATs tests this

week. They have worked
incredibly hard and we are all

very proud of them.
Congratulations to everyone in

Year 6!
Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.

Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.

Year 5
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P T A  N E W S

T h a n k  y o u  t o  t h o s e  p a r e n t s  w h o  a t t e n d e d  o u r  l a s t  m e e t i n g .
W e  a r e  b e g i n n i n g  t o  p u t  t o g e t h e r  a n  o v e r v i e w  o f

f u n d r a i s i n g  e v e n t s  f o r  n e x t  y e a r  s o  i f  y o u  h a v e  a n y  i d e a s
p l e a s e  c o n t a c t  t r e l o w e t h p t a @ c r o f t y . o r g  a n d  w e  c a n  d i s c u s s

t h e m  a t  o u r  n e x t  m e e t i n g .  



P T A  d i s c o  
D a t e :  T u e s d a y  2 3 r d  M a y

  E Y F S /  Y R  1 /  Y R  2    w i l l  b e  3 . 1 5 p m  –  4 p m  
  K S 2   w i l l  b e   4 - 5 p m .  

C o s t  p e r  p u p i l :  £ 3  p a y a b l e  o n  p a r e n t  p a y ,  t h i s  w i l l  i n c l u d e  a
d r i n k  a n d  s w e e t s .  



B a g s  2  S c h o o l s  

I f  y o u  a r e  h a v i n g  a  s u m m e r  c l e a r  o u t  o f  p r e l o v e d  c l o t h i n g
o r  c l e a n  b e d d i n g /  c u r t a i n s  w e  a r e  h a v i n g  a n o t h e r  c o l l e c t i o n

o n  J u n e  2 7 t h  t o  r a i s e  f u n d s .  E v e r y  k g  c o l l e c t e d  r a i s e s
m o n e y  f o r  s c h o o l .



C o - o p  c a r d  –  C o m m u n i t y  F u n d  

W e  a p p r e c i a t e  n o t  e v e r y o n e  i s  a b l e  t o  a t t e n d  m e e t i n g s  a n d
g i v e  t h e i r  o w n  t i m e  b u t  t h e r e  i s  a  v e r y ,  q u i c k ,  e a s y  w a y
t h a t  y o u  a n d  o t h e r  m e m b e r s  o f  y o u r  f a m i l y  c a n  h e l p  u s

r a i s e  m o n e y .  T h i s  y e a r  w e  h a v e  r e g i s t e r e d  w i t h  t h e  C o - o p
c a r d  c o m m u n i t y  s c h e m e .  T h i s  w i l l  m e a n  f o r  e v e r y  £ 1  s p e n t
a t  t h e  C o - o p  t h e y  w i l l  d o n a t e  1 p  t o  o u r  c a u s e .  W e  w o u l d  b e
v e r y  g r a t e f u l  i f  y o u  c o u l d  d o w n l o a d  t h e  A p p  y o u r s e l f  a n d

e n c o u r a g e  a s  m a n y  o t h e r  f a m i l y  m e m b e r s  a s  p o s s i b l e  t o  d o
t h e  s a m e  t h i s  w i l l  a l l o w  u s  t o  i n c r e a s e  o u r  t o t a l  v e r y

r a p i d l y .  O u r  c u r r e n t  f u n d r a i s i n g  t o t a l  i s  £ 1 5 6 . 2 3 .  



N e x t  P T A  m e e t i n g :  F r i d a y  1 6 t h  J u n e .  
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